LEGAL NOTICE

Town of Berlin
Request for Proposals
Miscellaneous Concrete Sidewalks
Bid # 2025-09

The Town of Berlin is seeking bids for the installation of new concrete sidewalks, reconstruction
of existing sidewalks and bituminous concrete driveway aprons, and related work, at various
locations within the Town of Berlin for the 2025 and 2026 construction seasons, through December
31, 2026. The intent of this bid is to establish unit pricing for the various sidewalk related items,
so that in the event a particular need arises, the Town will have a contractor available.

Sealed bids will be accepted at the office of the Town Engineer, Berlin Town Hall - Room 120,
240 Kensington Road, Berlin, CT 06037 until, but no later than 2:00 P.M., Thursday, January 23,
2025, at which time they will be publicly opened, read and recorded. The Town will not accept
submissions by e-mail or fax. The Town will reject proposals received after the date and time
noted above.

Specifications and bid proposal documents for the proposed contract are available on the Town’s
website, www.berlinct.gov, under Departments, Purchasing, & Current Bids and RFPs, or from
the Purchasing office, Berlin Town Hall Room 110, 240 Kensington Rd, Berlin, CT 06037
during normal business hours. Each proposer is responsible for checking the Town’s website
to determine if the Town has issued any addenda and, if so, to complete its proposal in
accordance with the RFP as modified by the addenda.

The Town of Berlin is an Equal Opportunity Employer; Minority/Women’s Business Enterprises
are encouraged to apply. The Town reserves the right to amend or terminate this Request for
Proposals, reject all proposals, waive any informalities, and award the contract to the proposer
that is deemed to be in the best interests of the Town.

Maryssa Tsolis
Purchasing Agent

Advertised in the Hartford Courant 1/3/2025
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